RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF GLOUCESTER CITY
County of Camden, State of New Jersey

#R /50 -2017

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING A PERSON-TO-PERSON TRANSFER OF PLENARY
RETAIL CONSUMPTION LIQUOR LICENSE 0414-33-001

WHEREAS, an application has been filed for a Person-to-Person Transfer of Plenary Retail
Consumption License Number 0414-33-001, heretofore issued to South Jersey Tavern Associates,
LLC and

WHEREAS, the submitted application form is complete in all respects, and the transfer fees
have been paid; and

WHEREAS, the applicant is qualified to be licensed according to all standards established
by Title 33 of the New Jersey Statutes, regulations promulgated thereunder, as well as pertinent
local ordinances and conditions consistent with Title 33; and

WHEREAS, the applicant has disclosed and the Common Coungil of Gloucester City has
reviewed the source of all funds used in the purchase of the license and the licensed business and all
additional financing obtained in.connection with the licensed business; and

WHEREAS, the applicant has published a notice of application in the Gloucester City
News, said notice appearing in both the May 18" and May 25th, 2017 editions of said newspaper,
and the City Clerk has not received a written objection thereto.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mayor and Common Council of the
City of Gloucester City, County of Camden, State of New Jersey that Plenary Retail Consumption
License Number 0414-33-001 issued to South Jersey Tavern Associates, LLC, be transferred to
Hector Hernandez. The effective date of the transfer is nunc pro tunc to June 30, 2016.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this license is now a pocket license and is considered
inactive.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that Kathleen M. Jentsch, City Clerk, is hereby authorized
to execute the endorsement of said transfer and directed to keep said license in her possession until
such time that a place to place transfer application is submitted and approved by action of the
Governing Body.

William P. James, Mayor

Adopted by the Mayor and Common Council of Gloucester City, New Jersey this 5" day of June,

Kathleen M. Jentsch, Citg/Clerk




